
LATEST NEWS FROM AAA 

QUEENSLAND DIVISION 

I have gone to great lengths, contemplating  the current situation with the COVID-19 virus 

whether to hold the 36
th

 National Angling Championships  this year or not. A telephone hook 

up firstly with the QAFCA organising Committee and then with all State Presidents soon 

assured me that I was on the right track if I postponed the Titles until the same month in 

2021. At this stage, we don’t have the finer details, but I believe it will be a week earlier to 

coincide with the moon. 

I know a lot of people have paid deposits on houses, such as my committee and myself have, 

and it’s too much to lose any part of it. Consequently, our AAA Secretary General contacted 

PRD Realty in Agnes Water and received the following reply- 

‘’We understand current hesitations for travel with the situation of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) &  

have 2 options for all guests. Bookings can be put on hold to utilize in the year or we are happy to 
refund in full.  
 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 
Kind regards 

Michelle  
Holiday Accommdation Specialists  

So now you don’t have to worry, and hopefully we will see you all in 2021.  May God take 

care of you all and see you through this time of crisis. 

Here’s hoping you all keep well! 

AAA President 

John A Crone OAM 

 


